
Landscaping Update

With our new landscape company starting last week, 9/17/19, and after receiving a few 
compliments, complaints & concerns, a few members of your BOD’s met with the supervisors 
responsible for our community. We discussed the outstanding issues and were assured they 
would take the appropriate steps to correct each one. A few things the landscapers mentioned 
that would help improve service was the access to backyards, they’ve found locked gates, gates 
wrapped with wire and gates with inoperable latches and/or hinges. Please check and have any 
necessary repairs done to your gates! Another question they raised was the RED & BLUE 
reflectors. We checked with a few residents with reflectors and understood the RED REFECTOR 
meant “Do Not Cut, I Do My Own Landscaping” & the BLUE REFLECTOR meant “Do Not Use 
Chemicals for Weeding”.  Also, many yards need increased watering. We encourage everyone 
to check your time clocks, sprinkler heads & zones to be sure they are functioning properly.

Lastly, on Monday September 30th, Precision Landscaping will be implementing a “Door Hanger 
Notice Program” (see attached picture). This is how they will communicate with residents any 
issues they encounter. 


